
    It was a steady day at work.  I tried to stay warm.  The AC was still on in my office for
most of the day.  I worked with our AIG co-oridinator putting several kids in the system.  I
ran several email list for teachers and did some medical data entry.  I worked some extra
time doing an athletic report.  I then headed over to our district office for a Education Office
Professionals meeting.  I got there and talked with the Assistant Superintendent a little.  I
then found out the meeting was cancled.  I then headed over to the mall and used a gift
certificate I had been given for Christmas.  I grabbed some supper and headed home.
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